Protect Care and Invest to create a better borough







TelfordWrekin

@TelfordWrekin

February 2021

Dear parent/carer,

We continue to help you as much as we can, particularly during the challenges of this further winter lockdown - when the child(ren) you care for might be learning from home. We know that this is likely to increase the costs for your family, for instance for food and heating.

We are delighted to let you know that, as a recipient of Free School Meal benefits for a child/for your x children you care for, you are now entitled to a further winter voucher for your household - included in this mail.

The total value of this voucher is determined by the number of child/children on free school meals you care for (£15 per child) plus an additional one-off £35 support.

You can use the voucher for food products at seven different supermarkets and for online shopping at four of these, including ASDA and Sainsbury's. The voucher is valid for 12 months. If you have any issues on claiming or using the voucher, please call **0344 693 9901** or complete an online form on **www.select-your-reward.co.uk/contactus**

We hope this increased food voucher value will help free up your budget for other household costs arising and reduce some of the financial pressure the lockdown is causing.

Best wishes to you and your family,



Councillor Shaun Davies Leader, Telford & Wrekin Council



Councillor Paul Watling Co-Operative Communities, Engagement and Partnerships, Telford & Wrekin Council



Councillor Shirley Reynolds Cabinet Member for Children, Young People, Education and Lifelong Learning, Telford & Wrekin Council





You can also register for regular free breakfast boxes, available during term time and school holidays until Easter 2021.

Visit www.telford. gov.uk/breakfast



Also...

You might be eligible for other financial support.

Visit www.telford. gov.uk/coronavirus I am a resident section.



STAY HOME PROTECT THE NHS SAVE LIVES

Protect Care and Invest to create a better borough







TelfordWrekin

@TelfordWrekin

February 2021

Dear parent/carer,

We continue to help you as much as we can, particularly during the challenges of this further winter lockdown - that might increase the costs for your family, for instance, for food and heating.

We are delighted to let you know that, as a recipient of Early Year pupil premium benefits for a child/for your x children you care for, you are now entitled to one voucher for your household - included in this mail.

The total value of this voucher is determined by the number of child/children on Early Year pupil premium benefits you care for ($\mathfrak{L}15$ per child) plus an additional one-off $\mathfrak{L}35$ support.

You can use the voucher for food products at seven different supermarkets and for online shopping at four of these, including ASDA and Sainsbury's. The voucher is valid for 12 months. If you have any issues on claiming or using the voucher, please call **0344 693 9901** or complete an online form on **www.select-your-reward.co.uk/contactus**

We hope this increased food voucher value will help free up your budget for other household costs arising and reduce some of the financial pressure the lockdown is causing.

Best wishes to you and your family,



Councillor Shaun Davies Leader, Telford & Wrekin Council



Councillor Paul Watling Co-Operative Communities, Engagement and Partnerships, Telford & Wrekin Council



Councillor Shirley Reynolds Cabinet Member for Children, Young People, Education and Lifelong Learning, Telford & Wrekin Council

Did you know?



You could also register for the Healthy Start Scheme, to get free vouchers every week to buy basic foods like milk or fruit, if you are more than 10 weeks pregnant or have children under 4 years old.

Visit www.gov.uk/ healthy-start

Also...

You might be eligible for other financial support.

Visit www.telford. gov.uk/coronavirus I am a resident section.





STAY HOME PROTECT THE NHS SAVE LIVES